
AwardsAwardsAwardsAwards    

Dojo pointers for last  
week are… 

Kwilkyn - Kayna, 
George & McKenzie 

Lostledan– Rhys &    
Isabel 

    Head awards -   

Evie, Molly-Mae & 
Codey 

   

Lunchtime Awards 

Mabel, Harrison, Daniel 
M  & Frankie 

 

Well done to all of you ! 

After School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School Clubs    

Week  Week  Week  Week      

Beginning 29.10.18Beginning 29.10.18Beginning 29.10.18Beginning 29.10.18    

MonMonMonMon - Multiskills Club Yrs 
Rec/1/2 with Mr Webb & 
Mrs Pryer 

TueTueTueTue - Team Games Club 
Yrs 3/4/5/6 with Miss 
Molden & Mr Webb 

WedWedWedWed - Singing Club Yrs 
2/3/4/5/6 with Ms Jarrett 

ThursThursThursThurs - Running Club Yrs 
3/4/5/6 with Mr Webb 

 

AUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERM    

NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER ----    Issue 5 Issue 5 Issue 5 Issue 5 ----    12th Oct12th Oct12th Oct12th Oct    

At Celtic Cross Education… 
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Weekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly Attendance 

Our Attendance for the 

week 8th Oct 2018 to 

12th Oct 2018 was 

 

Kwilkyn Class 97.27% 

Lostledan Class 98.1% 

Pedreven Class  100% 

 

TOTAL  98.46% 

Christmas Cinema TripChristmas Cinema TripChristmas Cinema TripChristmas Cinema Trip 

The Reception children to 

Year 6 will be visiting the 

cinema again at Christmas 

to enjoy a film chosen by 

themselves. 

The children have chosen 

to watch Incredibles 2Incredibles 2Incredibles 2Incredibles 2 and 

we will be going on     

Tuesday 18th December. 

The PFA have kindly 

agreed to pay for the 

coach to get us to the   

cinema and we will be    

asking for a parental                

contribution of £2.30      

towards the film and an ice 

cream nearer the time. 

Secondary School Secondary School Secondary School Secondary School     

PlacesPlacesPlacesPlaces 

Just to remind Year 

6 parents that you 

need to apply for a 

place for your child 

in your chosen  

secondary school 

by 31st Oct 2018. 

Next week is half term, we hope you all have a Next week is half term, we hope you all have a Next week is half term, we hope you all have a Next week is half term, we hope you all have a 

lovely week and look forward to seeing you on lovely week and look forward to seeing you on lovely week and look forward to seeing you on lovely week and look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 29th October 2018.Monday 29th October 2018.Monday 29th October 2018.Monday 29th October 2018.    



DIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATES    

18.10.18 - Open Afternoon Kwilkyn 
                       Class 3.15pm—3.45pm 

22.10.18  - Half Term 

6.11.18 - Parent’s Forum at 2.15 pm 

13.11.18  - Tempest Individual Photos 
    Nasal Flu Immunisation Y1-5 

30.11.18 - Inset Day 

2.12.18 - Inset Day 

7.12.18 - Hearing Screening Y1 

18.12.18 - Cinema Trip 

19.12.18  - Christmas Dinner 

20.12.18 - Last day of Term 

PFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook Page    

If you would like to join the PFA   
Facebook group please email                                        
sallymjones1@gmail.com or                       
annieeabbott@gmail.com  

Music LessonsMusic LessonsMusic LessonsMusic Lessons 

Woodwind Lessons - Tuesday at 1 pm 

Guitar Lessons - Thursday at 9.00 am 

Piano Lessons - Friday at 1 pm 

Brass Lessons—Fridays at 1 pm 

Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19 

Fri 30th Nov, Mon 3rd Dec, Fri 7th 

June 2019 and Thurs 25th July 2019.  

Sports & PESports & PESports & PESports & PE    

PostcardsPostcardsPostcardsPostcards 

Children who have been awarded sports postcards are Eva Rose, Xavier,     

Harrison, Reuben, George, Sophie, Oscar, Codey, Daniel M and Ellie 

 

PE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of Fame    

Do you have any photos for our display for the PE Wall of Fame.      

If you take part in sports or physical activity outside of school then let us know 

by bringing in a photo so that you can join our 'PE Wall of Fame' & we 

can celebrate your success.  

Cross CountryCross CountryCross CountryCross Country 

Well done to Connie & George attended the cross country at Par last week for 

the first of the Mid Cornwall Cross Country League races the next race is 7th 

November. 

 Sports Hall AthleticsSports Hall AthleticsSports Hall AthleticsSports Hall Athletics 

George, Codey, Jayden, Oscar, Ellie, Sophie, Frankie & Connie represented the 

school in Sports Hall Athletics at the Roseland and came fourth - well done.   

Whilst Mrs Tringham is unwell, 

there will be no new posts on    

Twitter. 



                School Crossing Patrol Vacancy 

                Grampound-with-Creed School PATROL/RELIEF 
VACANCY 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Duty hours 08:15 -09:00 & 14:50-15:15 

£8.07 per hour  

 

 

   Concerned about children’s safety, want to do your bit 

for the community? Do you have time to spare or know 

someone that does?  Then becoming a School Crossing 

Patrol may be for you!  A patroller is urgently needed at 
Grampound-with-Creed School. This hugely rewarding 

job gives you the chance to work outdoors, term time  

only. We also have vacancies across Cornwall for Relief 

Patrollers. 

 

 

 

Contact: School Crossing Patrol Manager 

Tel:  01872 327895 

email: amber.kerens-

bathmaker@cormacltd.co.uk or apply 
online at www.cornwall.gov.uk 



Harvest ServiceHarvest ServiceHarvest ServiceHarvest Service    

Thank you for the donations for the Harvest Service which 

have been taken to St Austell Foodbank.   

 

 


